
January 25, 2001  
 
TO:  Lt. Governor, Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy Assistant 

Secretaries, Program Managers 
 
FROM: Mary F. Ginn 

Human Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: State Employee Discounts for the YMCA 
 
The YMCA has been serving the Baton Rouge community for 83 years.  There are six locations in the 
Baton Rouge area, and membership at one branch entitles members to use the facilities at all local-area 
YMCAs.  The newest YMCA location, The Charles W. Lamar, Jr. Capitol Park YMCA, will be 
opening Monday, January 29, 2001.  The Lamar Branch YMCA will be located in the new State of 
Louisiana parking garage at the corner of Third Street and North Street.  
 
The Greater Baton Rouge Area YMCA is now offering state employees a substantial discount off 
normal membership costs.  Those interested in joining can sign-up at any capital-area YMCA.  (For 
DCRT offices in the Baton Rouge area a membership application is attached). 
 
For more information on the new YMCA, please call Ms. Brooke Bramlett, the Lamar Capitol Park 
Branch Director, at (225) 612-9622.  If you need a YMCA application please call Human Resources 
at (225) 342-0880.  
 
Attachment 
 

 
 

 

 

Please Post and Circulate 
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